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Skills Builder Challenge – Aiming High 
Set yourself a challenge to complete during the week! It doesn't matter how big or small the challenge is. Once you have decided on 

the challenge, create a plan which outlines what you will do each day to achieve it. 

 
 

 

Ashley Action! 
We at Ashley High School are grateful that you came to our Summer Fayre 2024. We would like to express our gratitude to the following people: 
friends, family and parents/carers, for their generous donations and for giving up their time to assist with the fayre. Just over £1,000 was raised 

overall at the fayre! We'll use this money to buy supplies for our sensory path. A special thank you to all the other parents and staff who assisted, as 
well as to Rebecca and Hannah for setting up individuals and stalls. 

Year 11 students took part in a mock interview to help them gain experience answering questions asked in interview situations. Representatives 
from Halton Housing Trust and Job Centre Plus offered the students feedback on their performance and it was great to hear about the positive 

comments made. Well done to all the students who took part in this opportunity. 
CPR Students from 9JO are helping to become a nation of life savers. Through their Practical Learning lessons, students have been taught the 

lifesaving skills of CPR. Using resources from the British Heart Foundation, students have learned and practiced CPR. Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation 
(CPR) is a life-saving skill and the training the students receive may one day prove vital in saving a life. The students watched an instructional video 
and were then taken through the process step by step by working on realistic dummies to show how effective their technique is and clicks to show 

them how far down they had to press during chest compressions. 
 6th Form Leavers It was with a mixture of joy and sadness that we said goodbye to some of our Year 12/13/14 students last Friday.  We had an 

assembly at 9.30am and that was followed by a morning of Tenpin bowling and arcades, which was then followed by a meal at Nando’s restaurant. 
Throughout the whole day and indeed the last year, the students were a credit to themselves and the college. All that remains to be said for those 

who are leaving us is all the very best for the future, wherever it may lead and stay in touch!  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                      

                           
 

Student Of The Week 
7LA A.Ward  10AK E.Byrne 
7SA J.Beamish 10GG S.White 
8MS R.Bowen   
8CB D.Porter    
9JO No Student Of The Week 
9KD E.Molyneux 
 

 


